
**NEW 

Direct Deposit Self Service- Directions for Payroll 

Sign into MyOCC/Employees/Banking Information. 

 

 

If necessary - Sign in again after you select Banking Information: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Select Add an account (on the top right).  Note: You can have up to four different bank accounts for Payroll 

 

Select Payroll Deposit (on left-hand side) for your payroll banking info: 

Note: On the same screen, there is a spot for selecting Refund, Reimbursement &Payment direct deposit (for any student 
refunds or Mileage/Expense reimbursement). This can only be one bank account.  It is recommended that you complete the 
Payroll account(s) first and separately to ensure you have the correct banking information for your paycheck.  

 

You can do the following: 

• change the effective date 
• choose if it’s the remainder of your paycheck or a specific dollar amount 
• enter an end date if you only want it to go into that account for a certain amount of time 
• add a new account 

Note: you cannot delete ALL payroll direct deposit account information. 



 

Click on Next and complete the fields.  All ROUTING NUMBERS are validated by the system -  if you enter a routing number 
that is not in the US banking database, you will get an error: 

 

Correct the routing number if you receive an error and move on –  

Note: contact your banking institution for accurate routing number or try searching online. 



 

Scroll to read full Terms and Conditions agreement and click on checkbox to AGREE, then click SUBMIT: 

 



 

 

 

Click an account if you want to modify or delete: 

You can deactivate it by toggling this button (note: you cannot delete ALL payroll direct deposit accounts – if you want to make 
a change to the ‘remainder account’ you may have to designate another account as the remainder account prior to making the 
change): 



 

After the change, it will look like this – be sure to click SAVE to save your updates: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Or change the amount of the deposit from: 

 

To: 

 

Be sure to click SAVE. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



The updated amount(s) will show up on the summary page: 

 

 

 

Note: Any changes or new accounts will be listed as “Not Verified” until the Payroll department reviews and runs a process to 
verify.  This is done prior to each paydate. 

 


